
From: Susan Engstrom [mailto:sjhcengstrom@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 10:24 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Erdman project 
 
These buildings need roof lines and architectural interest.........  we don't need more boxes on the 
west side...or anywhere in Madison for that matter.   Potential additon to the tax base is good!!! 
 
--  
Susan J. Engstrom 
6014 South Hill Drive 
Madison, WI  53705-4450 
 608-238-4231 
cell  608-692-4826 

 


